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Raj Bhavan celebrates Raksha Bandhan 

Raksha Bandhan was celebrated with traditional fervor and enthusiasm at Raj Bhavan, 

Itanagar on 19th August 2024. The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Lt. General KT 

Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM (Retd.) celebrated the occasion with the members of the 

Brahma Kumari Organization and students and teachers from Vivekananda Kendra 

Vidyalaya, Chimpu. They tied Rakhis to the Governor symbolizing the sacred bond of 

protection and the values of love, respect, and commitment. 

The Governor exchanged Raksha Bandhan greetings and conveyed his good wishes to 

the members of the Brahma Kumaris, the teachers, and the students present. He 

expressed his hope that the occasion would continue strengthening the bonds of 

goodwill among all sections of society. 

The Governor said that Raksha Bandhan is one of the best traditions of Sanatana 

Dharma as it promotes a sense of oneness and amity. He said that in the age of the 

nuclear family, this practice has become more important as it brings the family members 

together. In the present world, this tradition provides a ray of hope for a peaceful world, 

which is crucial for maintaining harmony in our diverse society. 

The Governor commended the Brahma Kumari and Vivekananda Kendra for their good 

work in the field of social service and education. 

 

PRO to Governor 
Arunachal Pradesh 
ITANAGAR, August 19, 2024 

 


